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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Joe Mangine <joe@allterraenv.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 12:50 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com
Subject: 160 Holmes St, Livermore, CA

Hi Jerry, 

Thank you for your time today. As discussed, based on recent water levels at the subject site we are proposing 
the collection of grab samples in the source area to assess current conditions in first encountered groundwater. 
Additionally, groundwater samples will be collected from "B zone" wells located both on- and off-site. This 
groundwater data set will be used to evaluate contaminant trends and support low-threat case closure. Please 
contact me if you have any additional questions or concerns. 

Thanks, 

Joe 
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